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Phone 7659034 3 The Avenue
Woodgreen
4.9.02

Dear Joe and Claire,

Just a quick note to say we are having a party next
month (on Saturday 12th) for Ysanne’s eighteenth
birthday. We mentioned it to you on holiday but this

is just to confirm that it’s all going ahead. We hope
you and the kids can all come, as we know she’d want
her Uncle Joe, Aunty Claire and her favourite cousins
to be there. There’s going to be a mixture of family
and her friends, so it will be quite a big ‘do’. We’'d
better get saving!

We've hired the village hall and there’ll be a buffet
and a disco. It'll start at about 7.30ish. We thought it
would be fun to get really dressed up, so dig out your
best outfits. They can be as posh as you like.

Can you let us know if all of you can make it? We
need to let the caterers know how many there will be.

Love
Ellie and Sam
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